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Year 6 Judges Lodgings in Lancaster 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 enjoyed a visit to the Judges Lodgings in Lancaster where we became Victorian servants 

and school pupils. All children had a great time taking on roles from the past and especially using 

objects and toys which were used over a hundred years ago.  

 

Meeting Royal the Guide Dog 

The children in the Suite met Royal, a Labrador training to be a 
guide dog. He was impeccably behaved, and the children 
thoroughly enjoyed the experience. They fed him treats and some 
children gave commands. Many thanks to Ms Bradley for bringing 
him, he is a truly an amazing dog. 
 

 

 

 

 

Monster Ball 

 

Thank you so much to everyone who supported the Monster Ball. With your help we manged to 

raise £897.00. 

 

 

 

 



Anti- Bullying Week 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Anti-bullying is always high profile at Marton. We always encourage all of our children to tell a 
trusted adult if they are ever worried or concerned about anything. Next week is anti-bullying 
week, when through school we will be re-visiting what bullying is and how to keep ourselves and 
each other safe and happy.  On Monday, 14th November we are inviting the children to wear odd 
socks with their school uniform. Odd Socks Day marks the start of Anti-Bullying Week and helps 
us to celebrate what makes us all unique. 
 
During the week we will be focusing our PSHE lessons on different types of bullying that can 

occur and how we can work together to prevent this happening and feeling isolated by worry if this 

does happen to us or anyone we know. The main message from Antibullying Alliances is ‘Reach 

Out’ and we will be working with the children on understanding what this means and what it looks 

like. 

 

New to me  
 
On Thursday, 10th November from 3.20 p.m.to 3.50 p.m. Mrs Faller and Mrs Fletcher will be in the 

reception class to distribute nearly new uniform to parents who need extra clothing. Please help 

yourself to any extra items you may need.  If you have any spare uniform age 5-6 or 6-7 at home, 

you can bring it in on these days too. 

 
 
 
 

 



 Christmas Fair   
 

Friday, 9th December 2022 at 3.30 p.m. 
 
 

  Non-School Uniform Day - Friday, 11th November 2022 
 

We are collecting CHOCOLATE AND CONFECTIONARY for one of our 
most popular stalls, the Chocolate & Sweet Tombola.  In return, children 
are invited to wear their own clothes for the day, on Friday, 11th November 
2022.  Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 

 

 

 

    Tempest Photos Deadline 

  

A polite reminder that the closing date for free delivery back to school is Monday, 14th 

November 2022.  Order through the Tempest website using your unique link or visit 

www.tempest-orders.co.uk   

If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 751555 

(option 3).  

 

Parent Governor Elections  
 

We have one Parent Governor vacancy.  
Information and nomination papers will be sent home tomorrow. 

 
 

Flu Vaccination  
 

In November the school nurses will be coming into school to vaccinate all children.  Your will be 
sent an email during the next few weeks, please follow the link on your email to register your child.  

 
 
 

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/


Children in Need  
 Friday, 18th November 2022 

 
In support of ‘Children in Need’ children are invited to wear their own clothes for the day in return 

for a voluntary donation of £1 per child or £2 per family. We hope you will join us in supporting this 

worthwhile cause. (Please note that donations for this event are entirely voluntary.) 

 

 

NEW Autism Play & Support Group  

 

Every Thursday from 4 p.m. until 6 p.m. Aiming Higher are running a play and support group for 

children with autism and their siblings.  £2.00 per child (with or awaiting an ASD diagnosis) £1 for 

siblings & free for accompanying adults (aged 18+) drinks available at £1 each (cash only).  For 

more information email autism.fylde@yahoo.com 

 

        PGL      
Year 3 & Year 6 

We encourage you to make small regular payments off the total of PGL. Payments should be 
made on Parent Pay.  If you have not booked your child a place on the year 6 trip but wish to do 
so, please contact Mrs Innes as soon as possible as the deadline has now passed.  

 

Parking  
 

I would like to thank all our parents and carers who park safely when dropping off and picking up 
their children. We work hard to secure strong relationships within the community, and it is 
important that everything we do enhances that relationship. Please could I ask that all parents are 
particularly vigilant when choosing where to park. Please ensure that driveways are never 
obstructed and that there is always enough space for emergency vehicles to easily access all 
properties in the area. 
 
The Co-operative Store on Highfield Road have kindly agreed to let Marton parents use their car 
park. Please also refrain from parking or stopping in front of the school gates. Parking here 
causes an obstruction for the children when crossing the road and prevents emergency vehicles 
from being able to access school. 
 
 

mailto:autism.fylde@yahoo.com


Congratulations  
 

 Star of the Week Doobee Learning Power 

Suite Bella   

Reception William   

Y1 Nika Scarlett Rosie, Rose, 
Scarlett, Adelia, 
Riley, Jack and 

Elliot 

Y2A Elizabeth Theo Lockie, Henry, 
Hermione and 

Emily 

Y2B          Oliver Freya Harper and 
Harley-Rae 

Y3A Presley Maizie Henry 

Y3B Olivia Fatimah Logan 

4A Harry Joshua Covey 

5A Brooklyn Chase Kaylen, 
Matthew, 

Virginia and 
Elizabeth 

6A John-Brian Coral Archie 

6B Matthew Nathan Tristan, Arman 
and Aiden 

 
 

  Smiles   
 

Huge congratulations to Theo and Jake in Year Five for both reaching 100 smiles for their work 
and their behaviour. We are all very proud of you. 

 
 

Words of the Week 
 

Rec  stop find 

Y1    entire pause 

Y2   visible contrast 

Y3   consume base 

Y4   noble diverse 

Y5    rival reeked 

Y6    potential equate 



 

 

Percentage 
Attendance 

= to days How this effects your child’s learning 

100% Excellent 0 days Pupils with 100% attendance should achieve 
the best grades they can.   

Above 97% - 
Very Good 

6 days absence Pupils with this attendance should achieve 
the best grades they can.  

95% and above 
– Good 

10 days Pupils with this attendance are likely to 
achieve their target grades. When 
attendance falls this low a referral to the pupil 
welfare officer will be made. 

90% attendance 
– Unsatisfactory 

19 days Pupils are missing a month of school per 
year fall behind in Maths & English.  Gaps 
will start to show in their learning and could 
lead to poor grades. 

85% attendance 
– Cause for 
concern 

29 days 
absence 

Pupils are missing 6 weeks of school; it will 
be difficult for them to keep up and achieve 
their best.  

80% attendance 
– serious 
concerns 

1 day EVERY 
week 

It will be almost impossible to keep up with 
work.  Parents of pupils with this level of 
attendance could be issued with a penalty 
notice and it could lead to court action.  It’s 
not fair on the child and their chances for the 
future. 

 
 
 

It’s Good to be Green!  
Class Attendance Figures 

         For last week of term 17th October to 20th October 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Well done to all the classes who were Green Status. 

Well done also to Class 3A for having the highest attendance in school and 
Maple Class for having the highest in the Suite 

Elm  90% Class 2B 90.1% 

Willow  92.5% Class 3A 97.9% 

Beech  91.4% Class 3B 91.9% 

Maple  97.1% Class 4A    90.8% 

Rec  84.8% Class 5A    88.2% 

Class 1A  97.3% Class 6A 93.7% 

Class 2A  97.4% Class 6B 95.4% 



 

    Good Attendance         

 

A huge well done to Class 3A, for achieving the highest attendance last week. We celebrated their 

success in our assembly on Monday and each child had a sweet treat. 

Thank you for your continued support with our attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Alice Coyle    Mrs Ruth Coupe 
Head of School    Executive Principal 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday, 9th November  SATS Meeting 6 p.m. Year 6 parents 

 

Thursday, 10th November  Class 4A Ingleborough Caves 

Friday, 11th November  Own Clothes Day – Chocolate/Sweet 

                                                      donation 

 

Monday, 14th November  Odd Socks Day  

 

Friday, 18th November  Own Clothes Day – Children in need 

Monday, 21st November   Class 5A – Ordsall Hall  

Wednesday, 30th November Flu Nasal Vaccination  

Friday, 9th December  Christmas Fair from 3.30 p.m. 

 



 


